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GI; AR J7 P 3; 31 

March 17,2004 CO 1i11SSI ON 
CLERK 

TO: 	 DIVISION OF THE COMMISSION CLERK AND ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES 

FROM: 	 OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL (GERY ASI) ~ 
RE: 	 DOCKET NO. 020896-WS - PETITION BY CUSTOMERS OF ALOHA 

UTILITIES, INC. FOR DELETION OF PORTION OF TERRITORY IN SEVEN 
SPRll'JGS AREA IN PASCO COUNTY. 

Please file the attached letter, from Representative Tom Anderson, dated March 12, 
2004, in the docket file for the above-referenced docket. 

RG/dm 

Attachment 

I:\020896\020896-frn.rg.doc 

us_ 
CAF __ 
CMP_ 
COM_ 
CTR __ 
ECR_ 
GCL_ 
OPC_ 
MMS 
SEC_ 
OTH_ 	

J3 99 17 i, I 



2435 U.S. 19, Suite160 
Holiday, FL 34691 
(727) 943-4760 

Florida House of Representative 
Representative Tom Anderson 

District 45 

March 12, 2004 

Lila A. Jaber, Chairman 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 3 23 9 9-08 5 0 

Dear Ms. Jaber: 

I regret that I will not be able to attend the PSC public hearing in Pasco County on April 
8,2004 when you will be addressing Aloha Utilities matter. 

My district secretary, Evelyn Haas, who will be attending the hearing, and I hope that she 
will be able to read the enclosed letter during the proceedings, 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Tom Anderson 
Representative 
District 4 5 

TA/tc 



2435 U.S. 19, Suite160 
Holiday, FL 34691 
(727) 943-4760 

1102 The Capitol 
402 South Monroe Street 

Tallahassee, FL 32399- 13'00 
(850) 488-8528 

March 12,2004 

Lila A. Jaber, Chairman 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Taliahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Jaber: 

Ensuring a high quality of water is one of the most important services provided to our 
citizens. I believe that this service is as significant as fire and police protection. 

My constituents have suffered through almost a decade of poor quality water in regard to 
taste, odor, and color. They have endured extra expense by replacing plumbing and 
buying filtering equipment. They are weary from fighting this issue and deserve relief. 

This matter is important to me that I have sponsored the House companion bill to Senator 
Fasano's bill which would provide for county oversight of monopoly water companies in 
Pasco County. 

I regret that I will not be able to make a presentation in person during your hearing in 
Pasco County on Aloha Utilities, but trust that the Commission will find a remedy for my 
constituents. 

Tom Anderson 
Representative 
District 45 

TA/tc ' 


